
         Quanah High School 

    School Board Report-January 2019 
 

Current Enrollment: 

151 Students: 48 Freshmen, 35 Sophomores, 38 Juniors, and 30 Seniors.  (no change) 

Attendance for the semester: 94.45%, Freshman-95.45% Sophomores-96.37%, Juniors-92.70%, 
Seniors-92,93%. We had 2 seniors with chronic absences, missed 4-6 weeks, no longer 
enrolled.   

Saturday School attendance: December 1st = 11      December 15th = 19 

Students with 9 or more absences went before the Attendance committee, December 21st.  
Students were assigned additional days of Saturday School in order to receive credit for the 1st 
semester.  Those dates are January 12th, 19th, 26th and February 2nd.         

We had 21 cell phones picked up this semester: $210 towards our “communication” 
scholarship fund. 

There are currently 2 students in DAEP. 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Six-weeks tests, EOC Benchmarks and Friday Fun Day.   

    
Dec. 17th-20th, students took EOC benchmarks and six-weeks tests, instead of semester exams.  
We wanted to end the semester on a positive note and provided a day for students and staff to 

engage in other activities.  We had 90% of our students in attendance.    

QISD School Board, 

THANK YOU for ALL that you 

do to support the district and  

our campus! 

                          -QHS Staff 



Teen Truth Presentation 

   
 

   
During this presentation, students learned about the difference between problems and 
challenges, and how everyone experiences pressure based on acceptance. We had activities 
that put students with others they might not normally interact with. Students were able to 
share what causes them stress and ways they can be positive toward others. After the 
presentation students met with their Tribe to continue the conversations.  Each staff member 
was assigned a “Tribe” of 6-8 students in August.  We revised our groups and redefined the 
purpose.  Tribes will now meet on the first Friday of each month.  
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

QHS Jr. and Sr. Girls attended the CHS FCCLA Sex-Trafficking Seminar 

The Childress FCCLA invited our junior and senior girls to attend this seminar on Monday 
January 14th.  Guest speaker Tonya Stafford, a sex trafficking survivor, shared valuable 
information to create awareness and guidance for young ladies on this very real danger of our 
culture.  

 

A look ahead: 
January:  
15th-Graduation Packets going out, basketball-Archer City 
18th-basketball 
19th-Powerlifting, FCS Project Show 
25th-basketball-Olney 
26th-UIL invitation Meet, HS Region Band Clinic 
31st-District CX Debate 
February: 
1st-Basketball-Electra 
2nd-Powerlifting 
5th-basketball 
5th-boys basketball 
9th-Quanah Golf Tournament, powerlifting-Electra 

 

 


